From: Rebecca Nevitt

Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2021 10:56 AM
To: 1QC

Subject: [EXTERNAL] math

Please do not remove accelerated pathways for math. My child is completely bored by common core
math in general and is finally interested in math in an accelerated class. We have never had a teacher in
9 years that gave any differentiated work, even though we could have used it. Teachers do not have
time for differentiated work and in my experience they don't do it. So in many cases the gifted learners
are ignored. Put them together so teachers don't need to teach three classes at once. They can teach
one track to 30 kids. My kid doesn't get his homework graded for weeks at a time as it is. If you have
many levels learning together it will only get worse.

If you believe every child has a right to learn something new each day, in order to keep them engaged,
do not remove the accelerated pathways.

Rebecca Nevitt



